
 

 

 

 

 

Selon la direction du CRFM,  le service de garde de transport scolaire  ne 
sera PAS o



 

 

 

 

According to MFRC management, the school daycare services will NOT 
be offered for the next school year (2022 -2023 ). 

For military families only , if you wish to keep your “point de chute” at 
the MFRC we ask that you fill out the form “Transport  2 addresses” 
which can be found on our website at 

http://www.cqsb.qc.ca/
http://www.cqsb.qc.ca/
https://www.cqsb.qc.ca/en/transportation-formulaires
https://www.cqsb.qc.ca/en/transportation-formulaires

